Welcome
If you are a guest in our services
today or this is your first time to
worship with us, please take a
moment to tell us a little about

yourself.
Name
o Male
o Female
Address:
Email:

Phone (home)

Phone (cell)

Age Group:

Elementary
Teen
College
Single Adult
Married
Senior Adult

O O O O O O

Student at

Prayer Request:
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104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084
office@mountainviewchapel.org 717-667-3312
www.mountainviewchapel.org

Pastor
David Aungst — Senior Pastor
aungsts@hotmail.com

Elders

Mark Couch - Chairman
markcouch25@gmail.com

Robert Kauffman

rdkauffman26@gmail.com

Frank Luke

frankluke@embargmail.com

Jon Miller - Secretary
jon.miller.png@gmail.com

Coordinators

Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture
Jon Miller - Nurture & Outreach

Ken Glick - Stewardship

Jayne Kanagy — Education

Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement

Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch
office@mountainviewchapel.org
717-667-3312

Prayer Chain
Pastor David Aungst

A member of Conservative Mennonite Conference

—

nesis 8:1

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families,
o Post to Prayer Chain meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.
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Welcome to Mountain View

Inviting People to Experience Christ
February 20, 2022

Welcome! We're honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and
connect with each other. We pray that God will speak to your heart through the
music and the message. If you are visiting with us and have children, please know

that we have a nursery available (infants-3). Every other Sunday we offer

Children’s Church (ages 4-8) mid-way through the service. If you would like to

obtain additional information about our ministry please contact the pastor or an

usher.
9:15am Sunday school
10:15am Worship
Sermon Pastor David Aungst

“But God” Genesis 8

Serving Today

Ushers: Eli Frank
Greeter: Roy & Bertie Benn
Nursery: SS: Jane Luke CH: Boots and Diane Kauffman

There will be no Children’s Church today.

This Week

Mon. 6:30pm  Women’s Evening Bible study at the church
Tues. 1:15pm  Women’s Bible study at Rebecca Ulmer’'s home
Wed. 9:00am Women’s Sewing Group at the church

February 13 Report
Offering: $5,766.10
Received YTD: $28,538.80
Budgeted YTD: $21,223.58

Announcements

The Bible Bucks store, located in the basement, will be open for the first time
today after our church service. We've got great merchandise ranging from
“sweets”, to gift cards, to Bibles! This is for the “Bring Your Own Bible” Sunday
school program where children can earn “Bible Bucks” for bringing their Bible,
learning the books of the Bible, memorizing scripture, and for participating in
class. The Sunday school teachers kindly ask that you continue to encourage
your children to memorize the weekly Bible verse and bring a Bible to church.
If you have any questions, please contact Rebecca, Jayne, Valerie, or LaCosta.

The Youth Group will be having a progressive dinner today. They will meet here
at the church at 4:15 pm.

The Sewing Group will be meeting this Wednesday, here at the church, at 9:00
am. Ladies, please bring your own lunch.

The Visual Improvement Committee is in need of one or two additional
members. This committee is tasked with evaluating the current and future
needs of Mountain View Chapel regarding the physical appearance of the
interior and exterior of the church building and grounds. The committee also
oversees all seasonal/holiday decorations, flower placement in the sanctuary,
and works with the trustees to plan for long-term projects for the church
building. If you are interested, please contact Angela Anderson.

If you would like to use offering envelopes to provide a record of your tithes,
please contact Ken Glick.

Looking Ahead
We will be partaking in the Lord’s supper on February 27, 2022.

Pine Glen Alliance Church will be hosting a weekly GriefShare & Support Group
beginning on Thursday, March 10, 2022 from 6-8:00pm. Call Donna Youtzy at
717.543.8968 for more information.

March 13, 2022: 6th Annual Chili Cook-Off and Pie Baking Contest — Please sign
up on the bulletin board if you would like to enter your favorite chili or pie into
the contest. Bread, shredded cheese, and crackers will be provided to
accompany the chili. Please bring a salad or dessert to share.

March 13-16, 2022: Refreshment Conference with Brent Sivnksty here at
Mountain View. Brent will be speaking during the Sunday morning worship
service on the 13™. The evening sessions will run Monday through Wednesday
beginning at 6:30 pm.

Outreach Opportunities

Backyard Ministries has a constant need for fruit bars, individual size bags of
cookies, cheese crackers (no Peanut Butter please), four packs of pudding,
Macaroni and Cheese, and Ramen noodles. The Missions & Service Committee
will be proving $50 worth of the needed items every month and is challenging
the congregation to match the monthly donation. Donations can be placed in
the box in the church foyer.

I’'m interested in:

Talking with someone about
what it means to trust Jesus
for my eternal life.

Baptism

Church membership

Setting up a counseling
appointment

Receiving a box of offering
envelopes

Subscribing to the Prayer
Chain

Updating my contact
information in the Church
Directory - Use back of panel
for contact information.

Other:

Please tear off this panel and drop it in
the offering plate or you may give it to

the pastor after the service.



